
From: James Bradshaw 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 12:32 PM 
To: cscott229@windstream.net; 'Barry D. Wood' 
Subject: BNPFT-20171208ACB, Chattahoochee, FL, to be dismissed for Red 

Light status 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. Section 1.1910, the Commission examines applications to determine if 
the applicant is delinquent in any non-tax debt owed to the Commission. This letter is to notify 
you that the applicant is delinquent on the payment of debts owed to the Federal 
Communications Commission.  Please note that if full payment or satisfactory arrangement to 
pay the delinquent debt is not made within 30 days of the date of this letter, the subject 
application will be dismissed.  As of the date of this letter, the Commission has not received 
payment of the debts nor have satisfactory payment arrangements been made.  Any questions 
regarding this debt should be directed to the CORES Help Desk at 1-877-480-3201, Option 4, or 
via e-mail to: ARINQUIRIES@fcc.gov. 
 
Further action on the subject application will be withheld for a period of thirty (30) days from the 
date of this letter to resolve this debt.  Failure to respond within this time period and to resolve 
this debt will result in the dismissal of the application pursuant to 47 C.F.R. Sections 0.283, 
1.1910(b)(3) and 73.3568(a)(1). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jim Bradshaw 
Audio Division 
Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
 


